
CilS OLLI 
�ENGINEERING 

October 24, 2023 

Sara Lundy, Chairperson 
Montville Planning & Zoning Commission 
310 Norwich-NL Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 

RE: Request for Extension 
Resubdivision Application (PZ #23SUB1) 
958 Route 163 (Parcel ID: 046-008-000) 
Oakdale, Connecticut 06370 

Dear Chairperson Lundy: 

I, Dean Fiske, of The Nevar Company, 677 Main Street, Cheshire, CT 06410, am the Applicant/Property Owner for 
PZC Application #23SUB 1 for a I -Lot resubdivision of 958 Route 163, Oakdale, CT to create one new lot. 

I hereby request the Planning & Zoning Commission continue the public hearing for this application from October 
24, 2023 to the November 14, 2023 regular meeting of the Com.mission and I grant the Commission a 16-day 
extension of time to said date to close said public hearing. 

Signature: -� 
� Company 

Date: 
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